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2022 Residential Sidewalk Program 
 
The City of Auburn is pleased to announce that requests are now being accepted for the 2022 Residential Sidewalk 
Program.  
 
Requests will be accepted until August 26, 2022, to request sidewalk replacement by the City of Auburn, at a 
reduced cost. 
 
 
Is your sidewalk eligible?  
  

 Residential property within City of Auburn (no commercial, business, schools, not-for-profits) 
 Street sidewalk in the Public Right of Way only (no sidewalk to house, etc.) 
 Full lot width replacements are preferred, but, sections are allowed. Sidewalks across driveways, 

and driveway approaches are also candidates for replacement, if in poor condition.  
 City will pay to update ADA corner curbs and ramps, if needed. 

 
Applicants will be notified within 2 weeks after request if they have selected to participate in the 
program. Once notified, the applicant will be required to pay in advance of any work beginning. 
Resident contribution will be $13 per linear foot of sidewalk, and $5 per square foot for driveway 
approaches.  City of Auburn will remove and replace sidewalks along with grass restoration.  
 
How it works- Application Deadline August 26, 2022 
 

1. Go to the City of Auburn website ci.auburn.in.us/street/residential-sidewalk-program/. 
2. Fill out request. 
3. A city representative will go to the requested address to measure and inspect the sidewalk. If 

your sidewalk meets replacement criteria, the application will be completed with cost 
information. (Criteria based on location, condition, connectivity, complexity, ADA compliance, 
etc.) 

4. The city will send you a copy of the completed request/quote. The price on the application/quote 
is Resident/Applicant contribution share.  

5. If you do not want to proceed, you simply do nothing.  
6. If you would like to proceed, go to Department of Building and Planning (2nd floor, City Hall, 

210 S. Cedar St, Auburn, IN, 260-925-6449) and pay your portion in order to get it scheduled. 
Credit, Cash and Check are accepted. (Make payable to The City of Auburn.) 

7. The city will schedule removal/replacement of your sidewalk, to be completed as soon as the 
schedule allows. You will be notified 3 days prior to work start. 


